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INTEROFFICE MEMO Bennington College 

Date November 5, 1941
To Ann Mills Community Council 

From M.artha Lavack Re: 

Is there a College rule regarding the res t riction of knitting
in classes? There has been a good deal of complaint from the Music faculty 
about this distraction in their classes, and even some complaint from 
students who do not knit in classes. Therefore, if my understand is 
correct that there is some rulte about it , I wonder if there would be 
some way of enforcing it. For instance would you prefer that it be 
done t hrough EPC representatives or is it a matter of individual in­
structor's permission? 
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